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Mayor’s Upper Window 
 

Arthur Green, Mayor 
 Meet Your City Employees 

(L to R): Chief Toombs and Officer Smith 

Robert Toombs: Chief of Police Toombs has served as an 

officer for 20 years; he previously worked for Logan County 

Sheriff’s Office.  He is the husband of Judy Toombs, the 

former director of Christian County ECC and Todd County 

Emergency Management.   

 Contact Us: 

 

 Elkton City Hall and Utilities 

 71 Public Square 

 Elkton, Kentucky 42220 

 Ph: 270-265-9877 

 Email: cityhall@elktonky.com 

 

 Elkton Police Department 

 73 Public Square 

 Elkton, Kentucky 42220 

 Ph: 270-265-9879 

 

 City Council Meetings:  

 2ndMonday Every Month at 7 PM 

 At City Hall, 71 Public Square 

 

All meeting dates and times are  

posted on our events calendar at 

www.elktonky.com. 

Jakop Smith:  Officer Smith is originally from Muhlenberg 

County; he graduated from Department of Criminal Justice 

Training in 2014 and has been a police officer ever since. 

Officer Smith has worked for both the Logan County and 

Muhlenberg County Sheriff's Departments and has spent 6 

years in the Kentucky Army National Guard.  His wife, 

Mary Lynn, and him have two children and currently live in 

Lewisburg. 

 

Christopher Brady: Christopher was hired in September and 

works for the Utilities Department. Mr. Brady is from Elkton and 

he enjoys spending his free time with his family and fishing. He 

enjoys watching the University of Kentucky! 

GO WILDCATS! 

Megan Willenborg:   Mrs.Willenborg was hired as the Police Record 

Clerk.  Megan previously worked for the State of Tennessee as an 

Administrator Assistant. Megan enjoys spending time with her 

daughter and husband John who is on the Elkton Volunteer Fire 

Department. 
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SAFETY TIPS TO TALK TO YOUR CHILD ABOUT! 

- Keep costumes bright or add reflective accessories to dark getups. 

- Look for well-lit homes, if there is no porch light on don’t go! 

- Never enter a stranger’s homes. 

- Check your candy before you eat! 

- Animals could be scared, ask before you touch! 

HAVE FUN!!! 
 

From the Mayor’s Desk 
 

FALL BACK Sunday, November 3rd set your clocks back one hour at 

2 a.m. Reminder: when you change your clocks please change 

your batteries on your Smoke Alarms! 

LEAF PICKUP began October 21st and it will end on December 11th. Please place your 

leaves close to the street without putting in drainage, ditches, or obstructing the 

sidewalks. Scheduled days of collection will be Monday and Wednesday. 

For Elkton will be from 5:30 to 7:30 pm on October 31st. 

Please be on the lookout for all the little ghost and goblins roaming 

the city streets.   
 

Leave your lights on for Trick-or- Treaters  

City Hall will be closed on Monday, November 11th for Veterans Day. Please remember the sacrifices our 

military and their families make and have made to ensure our freedoms.  
 

Also, because the next regular city council meeting scheduled for Monday, November 11, 2019 falls on 

Veterans Day, then the regular meeting for that month shall be held on the ensuing Tuesday. (City 

Ordinance § 32.21) Therefore, the regular meeting will be held on Tuesday, November 12, 2019. 
 

City Hall will also be closed on Thursday, November 28th and Friday, November 29th  

in observance of Thanksgiving. 

CHRISTMAS PARADE: Saturday, December 14th at 6pm.  If you are interested in being in 

the parade contact the Welcome Center at 270-265-7070 or visit www.elktonky.com  

WOW, what a great day we had in Elkton for HarvestFest! We had a lot of booths and a 

lot of people, walking, buying, and having a great time.  Some of our booth renters 

have already said they are looking forward to next year.  If you had a booth at the 

Harvest Fest thanks for participating. Events like this do not just happen on their own, so 

a BIG SHOUT OUT to Charlotte Myers for coordinating this event and a THANK YOU to all 

city employees who helped plan and prepare, set up and clean up this annual event.  

The city has great employees who do a great job and wear many hats. 

 


